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Help with training and recruiting at Parishes with Hispanic congregations

Brothers all,

Our new Supreme Hispanic Field Coordinator Pona Magana is offering his services to Councils
who need help with the recruitment of Hispanic men. Brother Pona has already visited Councils
and Parishes in the Diocese of Tucson on two different occasions. At Sacred Heart Council 14621,
he conducted a training session with new prospects in attendance. This was followed by a CUF
Degree Exemplification with eight men being exemplified (see pictures attached) and a Delta
Church Drive with five prospects being recruited. At Our Lady of Fatima Council 17491 he
conducted a CUF Degree Exemplification with three men being exemplified.

We have Brother Pona’s commitment to support our efforts in recruiting Hispanic men into our
Order and Councils. Please let’s take advantage of Pona’s skills in recruiting and invite him to
your next scheduled Church Drive. Please coordinate his availability through our Hispanic
Growth & Development Chairman Luis Leyva (email: leyva.azkofcd2@gmail.com ).

Vivat Jesus,

Keith Baker
State Membership Director

Our Catholic faith is important.
It’s time to Step into the Breach!
Be a Protector of Life!

Join the Knights of Columbus!

FREE Online Membership

http//www.kofc.org/join
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